
	

Term	One	has	begun…	and	what	a	beginning	it	has	

been.		The	weather	has	been	glorious	and	the	feel	in	

the	school	is	buzzing!		

We	have	had	a	record	

number	of	enrolments	

and	the	students	have	

quickly	picked	up	the	

TAHI	way	to	behave.			

I	am	loving	the	Tuakana	

Teina	play	during	our	

breaks.	

If	you	have	been	to	

school	this	year,	you	will	

have	noticed	that	we	

have	had	to	put	fencing	up	around	our	junior	classes.		

This	is	because	we	have	a	number	of	students	with	

additional	needs	who	run	and	hide.		The	fencing	keeps	

them	contained	during	class	time	and	allows	the	

teachers	to	keep	an	eye	on	all	of	the	students	without	

having	to	leave	the	area.		We	will	be	including	this	into	

the	landscaping	so	that	it	doesn’t	look	so	much	like	a	

cage.		Please	be	assured	the	fences	are	open	during	

break	times	and	we	totally	encourage	our	Seniors	and	

Juniors	mixing.	

I	look	forward	to	meeting	all	our	new	families	as	the	

term	progresses.	

Have	a	great	long	weekend!	

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

	
	

Week 2 

Swimming 

 

SCHOOL WILL 
BE CLOSED 

Monday 

8th February 2021 

for Waitangi Day 

 

Week 4 
Goal Setting Conferences.  
Monday 22nd February will be a 

half day. 
	

UPCOMING EVENTS 	

5th February 2021               Term 1 Week 1 



Welcome to our new staff, students and their 
whānau. 

Meri August 
Deputy Principal 

Jeff Dunn 
Deputy Principal 

Hotu Monaghan 
Rūmaki 

Karamea Aporo-Akuhata 
Rūmaki 

Nadine Shine 
Ngā Puawai 

Jess Rikirangi 
Rūmaki 

Li Jong Liao 
Ngā Kākano Tuakana 

Shontayia Te Riini 
Ngā Kākano Teina 

Thanks to our friendly student photographers who captured our new staff 



Here are more new faces around school for 2021! 
Welcome to the following new students …. 

Eze	 Gillies	 Ngā	Hua	Ngaruru	

Denzell-Rafael	 De	La	Flavell	 Ngā	Hua	Ngaruru	

Miracle-charm	 Dakin-Tarei	 Ngā	Hua	Ngaruru	

Kalijah	 Kaata-McGuire	 Ngā	Hua	Ngaruru	

Kesiah	 Ngaheu	 Ngā	Hua	Ngaruru	

Midnyte	 Te	Kira	 Ngā	Hua	Ngaruru	

Phoenix	 Lipman-Riini	 Ngā	Hua	Ngaruru	

Tawhiri	 Wallwork-Tekira	 Ngā	Hua	Ngaruru	

Hohepa	 Merito	 Ngā	Hua	Ngaruru	

Azziree-skye	 Osooso	 Ngā	Kākano	Teina	

TeWaru	 Oka-Pari	 Ngā	Kākano	Teina	

Hunter	 Ward	 Ngā	Kākano	Teina	

Lexi	 Gordon	 Ngā	Kākano	Teina	

Cahriah	 Tekira-Taylor	 Ngā	Kākano	Teina	

Octavia-Monroe	 Allan	 Ngā	Kākano	Teina	

Joziu	(You	shoe)	 Suwart	 Ngā	Kākano	Teina	

Nolan	 Beltran	 Ngā	Kākano	Teina	

L'nayah	 McMillan	Ward	 Ngā	Kākano	Teina	

Lincoln	 Burrell	 Ngā	Kākano	Teina	

Hayne	 Chisholm	 Nga	Kakano	Tuakana	

Kayixx-Jayde	 Kaata-McGuire	 Ngā	Kākano	Tuakana	

Jax	 Van	Gulick	 Ngā	Pihinga	

Charlotte	 Brightwell	 Ngā	Pihinga	

Maia	 Toataua	 Ngā	Pihinga	

Kharliyah	 Wheto	 Ngā	Pihinga	

Te	Mana	 Shortland	 Ngā	Pihinga	

Samuel	 Nguyen	Ranapia	 Ngā	Pihinga	

Harlym	 Durham	 Ngā	Puawai	

Crusade	 Raki	 Ngā	Puawai	

Te	Tai	 Nikora	 Ngā	Puawai	

Kiara-Unique	 Dakin-Tarei	 Ngā	Puawai	

Allie	 Dowie-Tai	 Ngā	Puawai	

Keira	 Hohepa	 Ngā	Puawai	

Levi	 Sedgeman	 Ngā	Puawai	

Quintin	 Kaipara	 Ngā	Puawai	

Vegas	 Kohe-Merito	 Ngā	Puawai	

Hakuene	 Kaimarama	 Rūmaki	



 

	

It’s time to be 
Sunsmart! 

Don’t forget to bring your 
hat and drink bottle! 

Changes have been made for 
our daily bus run. 

Information has been sent 
home with our bus students, 

and is available on the  
School App. 

Contact the school office if 
you have any questions. 

Thank you 
to the whānau who have paid their  

$20 bus fee for Term ! 

Swimming starts 

Week 2  

Don’t forget your 

togs and your towel 

Every class will be 

going to the town 

pools Tuesdays and 

Thursdays for 

swimming! 

Weather permitting 

Stay informed 
Get the 

School App 

 

and follow 
us on  



 

Don’t forget your togs and your 
towel!  

Swimming goes for 4 weeks – 
finishing with our school 

swimming sports Friday 5th March 


